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PLEASE drop HJR201 and do not let it get to vote.   

Oregon's property taxes have always been a county payment and we rely on our 

county to spend our tax dollars wisely on schools, fire districts and local roads, 

libraries, etc.  You will have more homeless, more low-income housing to worry about 

if our taxes keep going up.  This bill is a very bad idea.  Our property taxes need to 

stay here to provide the services we pay for.  PLEASE DROP THIS BILL OUT OF 

COMMITTEE NOW! 

Thank you,  

Jayne Simmons  

Deschutes County 


